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Subject Classes Cancelled on Friday, June 11, 2004

Dear Colleagues,

As the Governor has declared that all State offices will be closed on 
Friday, June 11, 2004 in honor of the late President Ronald Reagan. 

All classes on Friday, June 11, 2004 will be cancelled.

Sincerely,

Robert L. McGrath                         Norman Edelman
Provost & Executive Vice President        Vice President of the
for Academic Affairs                      Health Sciences Center


